__ Vz’éy,&{n & Fielding

1776 K Street, N.W,
. . Washington, D.C. 20006
(202) 719-4948

bu@wrf.
tstansbu@wrf.com September 29, 2000

Magalie Roman Salas, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
The Portals

445 Twelfth Street, S.W.

12" Street Lobby, TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Minnesota Public Radio
KSJR-FM, Collegeville, MN
Facility ID No. 42955
Notice of Resumption of Normal Operations

Dear Ms. Salas:
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By letter dated September 21, 2000, Minnesota Public Radio ("MPR"), licensee
of KSJR-FM, Collegeville, Minnesota, requested special temporary authority to operate
the station at reduced power due to equipment failures. This is to advise the
Commission that as of September 27, 2000, the station resumed normal full-power
operations.  Accordingly, MPR’s request for special temporary authority may be

dismissed as moot.

Please contact this office if there are any questions.

Respectfully submitt

cc:  Mitzi T Gramling, Esq. 4



